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Staff Report 
May 6, 2019 Council Workshop Meeting 

 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

Sam Adams, Utilities Manager 360.817.1563 sadams@cityofcamas.us 

 

INTRODUCTION/PURPOSE/SUMMARY:  The City has an existing contract with Northstar Chemical 

to supply us with Sodium Hydroxide used for treating our drinking water.  This contract had a three 

year renewal clause; this is the third and final year. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  Total estimated cost is approximately $60,000. We purchased $58,000 worth of this 

chemical in 2018. The 2019/2020 Water/Sewer fund has budget for chemical purchases.  

  

RECOMMENDATION/RECOMMENDED ACTION/ACTION REQUESTED:  This item is for Council 

information only. Staff recommends this item be placed on the May 20, 2019 Consent Agenda for 

Council’s consideration. 


